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Both safe routes to schools and great streets are critical infrastructure for the safety 

of the citizens of Washington County. If these are stripped from this bill, there will be 

no funding.The increase of children safety WILL BE AT RISK . These are critical 

respurces and we cannot lose this funding. 


